
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

STANDARDS COMMITTEE

HELD ON 24 JUNE 2008

 

ST.21/08
RECRUITMENT OF INDEPENDENT MEMBERS OF THE STANDARDS COMMITTEE



(The public were excluded by virtue of paragraph 1)

The Director of Legal and Democratic Services reported (LDS.46/08) on the recruitment of Independent Members of the Committee.  He reminded Members that following the recent decision to expand the membership of the Committee, it was necessary to appoint 2 additional Independent Members to bring the Committee up to full strength.  He further reminded Members that the Committee had previously agreed a procedure to be followed and an application pack to assist in the process.  The Director advised Members of the arrangements which had been made to advertise the vacancies and reported that 3 valid applications had been received.

The Director circulated for Members the valid applications together with the references which had been taken up in respect of each of the applicants and a copy of the Person Specification and selection criteria.

The Committee then interviewed the 3 candidates.  

RESOLVED – (1) That the City Council be recommended to agree to the appointment of Mr A Fraser as an Independent Member of the City Council’s Standards Committee for a 4 year term as from the 15 July 2008

(2) That it be noted there would still be one vacant position for the post of Independent Member on the Standards Committee, and Officers make arrangements in consultation with the Chairman to fill that vacancy.







